NORTHEAST

Northeast District Report 2019

NCCEAPA State Meeting September 25-27, 2019
Hickory, NC

The Northeast currently has 28 active and 23 TERSSA members.

The 2018/2019 Officers are:

President — BJ Okleshen — Gates County

Vice President — Christie Bell = Washington County
2" VP — Amy Twiddy — Camden County

Secretary — Christy Boyce — Pasquotank County
Treasurer — Sherry Lynn —~ Currituck County
Parliamentarian — Shelia Ange — Martin County
Advisor — Becky Castello — Hertford County

The NCCEAPA-NED fall meeting was hosted by Donna Hanusik at the Dare County Government
Center in Manteo, NC.

We welcomed new member Ashley Latham, from Beaufort County

Committee reports were given, and the proposed budget was passed.

Committees broke out to work on the logistics for the 2020 state meeting.

We voted to increase the 4-H camp scholarship amount given each year beginning in 2019.
The 2018 State Meeting Auction was a success, plans were made for the 2019 raffle.

Counties M-W brought items for a Silent Auction to help offset the cost of hosting the 2020
State meeting. Each member brought cleaning supplies to be donated to Hurricane Florence
cleanup efforts.

The NCCEAPA-NED spring meeting was hosted by Christie Bell, in Plymouth, NC

We welcomed new member Joy Taranto, Warren County.

Committee reports were given.

Risha Foreman was presented a gift card for her retirement.

The 2019 Camp Scholarship was sent to Perquimans County.

The 2019 Administrative Professional of the Year award went to Joy Pierce, Martin County.
We voted to award our district Herter O’Neal winner a scholarship.

New officers were presented and Installation was conducted using a garden theme.
State Meeting Committees broke out into groups and presented their ideas for vote.
We toured “God’s Creation Wildlife Museum” and the newly opened marketplace.

In lieu of our silent auction the group brought items for the Battered Women's Shelter.

Respectfully Submitted: BJ Okleshen



